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22 September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Zoom- ‘Meet the Teacher’- Wednesday 30th September 2020 
 
On Wednesday 30th September 2020 between 4.00 and 5.30pm each class teacher is offering a 
limited number of ten minute one to one appointments to parents who wish to discuss how their 
child has settled back into school and any concerns or worries you or they may have with 
returning to school during the current challenges we face with COVID-19. 
 
These appointments will not be to discuss your childs academic progress as these 
appointments are due to take place in October 2020. Further information will be sent out 
regarding these shortly. 
 
If you would like to speak with your child’s teacher regarding how your child has settled in to the 
new routine we have in place within the school, then please email the school office after 
7.00pm tonight at admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk with your child’s name, class and 
your preferred timeslot within the allocated times and your child’s class teacher will endeavour 
to meet yout request. Appointments will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. Any 
emails received prior to 7.00pm will not be accepted. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Miss James 
Head Teacher 
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